


dear [informal salutation],
The school year is underway, and our Aggie Gymnasts are already in the gym and in the classroom preparing for an exciting year. This year 

brings the excitement of new faces on the team along with returning champions. During the offseason, we were able to improve our team’s 

practice facility with new equipment and enhanced recognition of our successful history. I encourage all of you to stop by Hickey Gym and 

see for yourselves how your support has positively impacted our program.

Our team goals remain ambitious as we strive to dominate our conference, capture the Mountain Pacific Sports Federation Championship 

(MPSF), and qualify to the NCAA Regional as we did in 2014. We are motivated more than ever to continue our progress through the  

Division 1 ranks. We feel confident that we can continue to push our scoring higher each year!

A continued effort will always be academic excellence and maintaining a strong presence in our community. Our team GPA and 

association with youth gymnastics, in Davis and beyond, help us stand out as a premier program in the western United States.  

The continued growth in all areas of our program is important, and it requires the support of many devoted participants.

Today we ask you to join the Chalk Box, the official booster organization of UC Davis Gymnastics. All contributions to the Chalk Box go 

directly and exclusively to the gymnastics program. Help our committed student-athletes represent the program with Aggie Pride by 

joining the Chalk Box. Every gift makes an important difference.

Go Ags!

John Lavallee
Head Coach, UC Davis Gymnastics

P.S. 	� All funds raised by the Chalk Box go directly to support UC Davis Gymnastics.  

Please support our amazing student-athletes by joining me at  

give.ucdavis.edu/go/MakeADifferenceToday.






